
Dear children, 

 

We hope you are all well and have had a good Easter break; that you have been able to do some fun 

activities with your family. Did you manage to do some of the challenges that were set by us? 

 

We had a good break with our family. The weather was certainly very sunny and warm which meant that we 

were able go for walks outside. Of course in order to be safe, we had to make sure we followed the 2 metre 

social distancing rule when we were outside. 

 

                 Reminder about washing your hands for 20 seconds using the 6 steps. 

           
 

 

Today we would like to send you something that will make you smile – a funny poem by Roald Dahl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-Read this poem and make a list 

of all the rhyming words. 

-Which is your favourite part?  

-Select 5-6 lines from the poem 

and practise your handwriting. 

Don’t forget correct letter 

formation and join all the 

letters. 

Staying fit and healthy  
To make sure you are healthy, 

keep exercising every day! 

Have you been keeping your 

heart pumping with a 9am 

morning workout with Joe 

Wicks? You can search ‘P.E. 

with Joe’  

 



 

Here is a word search for you to complete: 

    

                

Don’t forget to do this week’s different activities from the Home Learning Pack and the weekly challenge. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs Chima and Miss Chatrath 


